
From:  Miguel Nunez <M.Nunez@fehrandpeers.com>

Sent time:  12/03/2018 11:27:35 AM

To:  Wes Pringle <wes.pringle@lacity.org>

Cc:  Tom Gaul <T.Gaul@fehrandpeers.com>

Subject:  RE: Hollywood Center MOU
 

Hi Wes,
 
I also meant to ask if you had heard anything from Caltrans.  Sounded like some progress was made last week and
wanted to see if anything had been put on the calendar.  Thanks!
 
Regards,
Miguel
 
Miguel Núñez, AICP
Senior Associate

Los Angeles
600 Wilshire Blvd, Suite 1050
Los Angeles, CA 90017
﴾213﴿ 261‐3050
 
From: Miguel Nunez 
Sent: Monday, December 3, 2018 11:21 AM
To: Wes Pringle <wes.pringle@lacity.org>
Cc: Tom Gaul <T.Gaul@fehrandpeers.com>
Subject: Hollywood Center MOU
 
Hi Wes,
 
Attached is the MOU with ITE 10th Edition rates.  Let us know if you have any comments or questions. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Regards,
Miguel
 
Miguel Núñez, AICP
Senior Associate

Los Angeles
600 Wilshire Blvd, Suite 1050
Los Angeles, CA 90017
﴾213﴿ 261‐3050
 


